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EDITORS PREFACE

This issue of the Review presents a symposium of articles on
subjects of current interest in the area of trade regulation. The
contributing authors are prominent in the practice of antitrust
and fair trade law. Thus, their analysis offers excellent insight
into current problems in trade regulation.

The student note portion of this issue is composed primarily
of a student survey of the Ohio law of trade regulation. The
entire law of trade regulation is of increasing importance in Ohio,
a state ranked high in the nation in industrial activity. Despite
this fact, to the Editors knowledge, there never has been a com-
prehensive study of Ohio law in this area.

It was with the hope of establishing a framework for more
coherent appraisal of Ohio trade regulation law that this student
survey was undertaken. Frankly, trade regulation law in Ohio is
a hodgepodge. It is hoped that this survey will furnish a spring-
board for study and recommendations to the legislature by bar as-
sociations and various interested groups.

This symposium issue is presented in co-operation with the
Antitrust Law Committee of the Ohio State Bar Association. The
Review wishes to thank its contributors and the Ohio State Bar
Association for their support, and, in particular, expresses its
gratitude to Myron N. Krotinger for providing the impetus for
this symposium and for his suggestions in connection with the
student symposium work.

THE EDITORS
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